
Dear Mr Thuaire 

I should like to record my concern in respect of the preservation and restoration of Athlone House. 
I would urge Camden to resist any proposals to demolish this important building and, indeed, to 
pursue enforcement of the obligation to restore the house which I understand was an agreed 
condition when planning was allowed for the Caenwood Court development. 


